
 
June 30, 2017 
 
 
Martha Poyatos 
LAFCo 
County Office Building 
455 County Center 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
 
Dear Ms. Poyatos: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the following change made at the City Selection 
Committee meeting on Friday, June 30, 2017 to the Local Agency Formation 
Commission (LAFCo). 
 
Council Member Harvey Rarback, Half Moon Bay was appointed to serve as an 
Alternate on the Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) representing Cities 
fulfilling Menlo Park Council Member Ray Mueller’s remaining term through May, 
2019. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to call me at 
(650) 363-1802. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sukhmani S. Purewal 
Secretary, City Selection Committee 
 
 
 
cc:  Council Member Harvey Rarback, Half Moon Bay 
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